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I oppose the proposed regulations to allow siting of micro reactors in Alaska. Alaska is not the place
to house these dangerous nuclear facilities close to our homes, protection of our fresh water rights,
threatening our refuges, bringing additional risk to our endangered species, and adding more
restrictions to the subsistence harvesting of salmon of our people.
 
We need to hold our Governor accountable for making changes to our laws and protect the people
and the resources we have. There has already been enough mismanagement of our resources that we
do not need additional binds to our over regulated systems.
 
Our people already suffer serious health conditions with little to no help from the government. We
already are cleaning up generations of environmental damage from proposed projects brought in by
the Federal and State Government projects.

People get these grand ideas of mining and harvesting our resources with no thoughts of the
repercussions. They only come here to make millions and leave our people with the cleanup and
generations of health problems.

Nuclear power doesn't belong in Alaska, the last frontier, the last of its kind in the world. Our planet
relies on our state as it's sustains the highest riches and migratory birds from around the world.
 
Don't let money fool the weak. We Alaskans are stronger and can find better means of making
money than this. We're Alaskans.


